
 

           
           
           
           
           
           
           
           
           
  
 
 
28th September 2022 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
We are excited to announce that Jonathan’s Jungle will be visiting Year One on  
Monday 10th October 2022. 
 
As part of our ‘Where in the World?’ topic, we have been learning about 
classification of animals and see this as a great opportunity for the children to meet 
some unusual creatures. The children will have a 90 minute long workshop where 
they will be able to observe a range of reptiles and insects from Jonathan’s 
menagerie. They will have the opportunity to ask lots of questions and even hold 
one of Jonathan’s slithery friends. We hope it will be a memorable experience!  
 
Jonathan has worked hard to ensure that his sessions are compliant to Covid 
restrictions and we will all be following strict rules to ensure everybody’s safety.  
 
In order for this to go ahead, we would kindly ask for a donation of £5.00 towards 
this amazing experience. We ask for this to be paid via Parentpay by Friday 7th 
October 2022. 
 
Many thanks,  
 
The Year 1 Team 
 
 


